
Placer  County  to  discuss
local housing project
The  proposed  purchase  of  three  parcels  at  Dollar  Hill  by
Placer County could provide an opportunity that accelerates
solutions for  local housing needs and includes rental units
and homes for purchase.

The  location  of  the  property,  near  town  centers,  grocery
stores, parks, transit and schools make it ideally suited for
local achievable housing. It will only be for local housing.

Placer County Board of Supervisors is scheduled to have its
first public discussion on the potential purchase next week.
It is known as the Nahas project. The meeting is July 24, 9am
at North Tahoe Events Center in Kings Beach. This item is
expected to be heard at 9:35am.
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